We'd like to thank you for your support c\-\RlSTMAS 20,7

over the past year by
offering all University Staff a

20% DISCOUNT

on all books from your Campus
Bookshop this Christmas — the only
books not included are those we have
even higher discount on already!

Simply print this voucher and
present along with your Staff
ID at your Campus Bookshop

»
Not available in conjunction with any other offer - available ' ‘
on all book stock items and selected non-stock book orders. o JO H N SMITH. C 0. ] K o

Offer ends December 24th 2017




